
Dear Valued Customer, 

We are reaching out to you regarding the recent security breach that occurred within our 

telecommunications network. We understand that incidents like this can cause concern, and we 

want to assure you that your security is our top priority. 

Our team has conducted a thorough investigation and has implemented additional security 

measures to prevent future occurrences. We have also engaged with leading cybersecurity 

experts to enhance our systems further. 

Please rest assured that we are continuously monitoring your account and our network for any 

unusual activities. If you notice anything suspicious, we encourage you to contact us 

immediately. 

To help you feel more secure, we are offering complimentary credit monitoring services for the 

next year. To enroll, please visit our website or contact our customer service team at your 

convenience. 

Thank you for your continued trust and support. We are committed to keeping your information 

safe and secure. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


